
KANSAS LONGARM QUILTERS 

Members Meeting 

June 19, 2021 

President – Linda Argo,   
VP/Programs – Anita Brozik  
Secretary – Donna Barrager 
Treasurer – Linda King, absent 
Membership – Jane Vinyard, absent 
Webmaster – Sondra Davison 
Member at Large – Ellen Heckerman, absent 
Hospitality – Jeanne McLemore 
 

President Linda Argo opened the meeting at 10:04 AM at A-1 Sewing Center.  She stated rules to 
join and introduced officers.   

 
Vice President, Anita Brozik introduced our speaker for today, Kim Hull.  She said that our 3rd 

Saturday in August meeting will be held in Hutchinson, KS at the ”Sew in 2 Quilts” fabric shop.  Owner 
and presenter will be Karna Lackey at 10:00 A.M.  Our October meeting may be a “one day” bus or car 
shop hop to Kinsley, La Crosse, Bennington, Salina, Concordia, Miltonvale and then home.  December 
will be our Christmas party.  We will have a gift exchange, white elephant, no more than about $10.00 if 
possible.  Look in your stash and give a cutting or quilting tool that you do not use or some sort of a 
quilting notion. 

 
New members today are Donna Marlow from Sterling, KS and Helen Faber from Udall, KS.  Our 

total attendance today was 20. 
 
Show and Share:  Items shown today were:  Jeannie McLemore, “the fabulous five blocks by 

Marty Marshall, Linda Argo had 2 bargellos made from 2 fabrics, Sondra Davison showed a wall hanging 
made by our speaker today, Kim Hull. 

 
June Huie spoke of a new facility for crafting, hobbies & etc.  It is MakeICT.org at 5920 E. Mt 

Vernon, Wichita, KS 316-712-4391.  
 

 Gift certificates today were won by Earl Barrager and Carolyn Holm.  We collected $26.00 by 
selling raffle tickets. 
 
 Our speaker, Kim hull demonstrated feathers and other free hand designs with the long arm 
quilting machine at A-1. 
 
 President Linda Argo adjourned our meeting at 12:05P.M. 
 
Donna Barrager, Secretary  
   
 
 
  
 
 


